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Division of Finance and Business Operations
	
	Procurement & Strategic Sourcing  

5700 Cass Avenue, suite 4200

Detroit, Michigan   48202

(313) 577-3734 

FAX (313) 577-3747


July 29, 2016
Addendum #2
Request for Proposal

For Freer Landscaping / Garden project: Project 511-268351
Minutes of the Pre-bid Conference 

Dated July 19, 2016 

The Addendum must be acknowledged on your lump sum bid.

NOTE: You must have attended a pre-bid conference in order to be eligible to bid on a particular project.  Receipt of minutes or addenda without being at a pre-bid conference does not qualify your company to bid.  

Please find the following questions and clarifications for the above RFP.

Question 1:  Who is the manufacture for the ornamental gates and what is there contact information.
Answer:  That would need to be determined by the contractor, they are custom fence and gate designs. 
Question 2:  The current Flagstone listed is from Ohio, the supplier is saying that there will be a lot of waste cutting it into the shapes shown, ...and recommends that 1500 sf be ordered for $13,500 + shipping.

Is there another supplier or product acceptable?  One of the gentlemen from Wayne State,referenced a New York supplier, do you have a contact?

Answer: There is only one supplier for the Flagstone.  The New York supplier mentioned was for the stone.
Bluestone shall be North River Blue Bluestone as supplied by Pacama Bluestone Kingston N.Y. (845) 334-8906.
Question 3: Is it possible to list the flagstone as an allowance for material, if selections change?

Answer:  No, The University has selected the flagstone because it matches the house.
Question 4:  The landscape material will have a 1 yr warranty, correct?

Answer: The plants will have a one year warranty. 
IMPORTANT- This is an addendum which MUST be acknowledged on your bid form

We will require two copies each of your lump sum proposals, vendor qualification questionnaire and your bid bond documents.    

All questions concerning this project must be emailed to: Robert Kuhn, Procurement & Strategic Sourcing.  Email: ac6243@wayne.edu, and copy Leiann Day, Procurement Analyst, at leiann.day@wayne.edu .

Do not contact either FP&M or the Design Firm directly as this may result in disqualification of your proposal.

Thank you for interest shown in working with Wayne State University.

Robert Kuhn 

Sr. Buyer
CC:
Mark Gibbons (Project Manager), Leiann Day, Procurement Analyst, Attendee list.
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